
 

 

2017 Paleface Ranch Incorporation Exploratory Committee 

Report to the Board – 7/29/2017 

 

We held an informational/input neighborhood meeting on June 20. 30 HOA members attended 

plus three committee members, Monica Hooge, Sheila Jenkins and Brian Soldato, representing 

24 homes in the neighborhood (almost 25% of homes built).  

Everyone was very polite and engaged in the conversation. The topic was focused on three 

options: 1) moving forward with incorporating; 2) moving forward with contracting with 

Briarcliff; and 3) not moving forward with anything but watching and waiting for a time to act in 

the future. 

The results from the straw poll at the end of the meeting and votes received prior to the meeting 

from people who could not attend were eight in favor of moving on incorporating, seven in favor 

of the Briarcliff deal and 23 in favor of waiting. Even though it was one vote person, not per lot, 

not everyone at the meeting voted. 

A member asked if we were going to have a similar discussion at the annual meeting. Hooge 

answered no, we were not (the meeting lasted one hour and twenty minutes). The committee will 

present their report, field one or two questions, and then take a straw poll.  

The “wait and watch” group’s main reason for their vote was to not end up in Lakeway's ETJ 

and, as we've learned, it will be several years until Lakeway's ETJ is out here. However, it 

sounded like they also don't want a large apartment complex or a densely populated 

neighborhood beside us. Unfortunately, if that happens, it could happen sooner than Lakeway's 

timetable and we would not be in a position to stop it if we are not already incorporated. This 

was the reason the “move forward with incorporating” group voted as they did. 

There was some expectation from those in favor of incorporating for the committee to continue 

to research that option. Hooge stated that based on the results from the straw poll, the will of the 

neighborhood is to not move forward with anything but watch and wait for a time to act in the 

future, which does not warrant any further research at this time.  

Following the June 20th meeting, the Board decided a second community input meeting was not 

needed.  

 

 


